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April 7, 2025 meeting.

Attendees: Harry Redford, Jeff Zenz, Kevin McCormick, Tim 
Kolb, Roger Morris, Richard Myer, Ed Weaver, Mike Costello,
Henry Hinojosa, Doug Petee, John Gose, Ralph Luft, Jim and
Pat Lammers, David Harvey, Tony and Linda Homolka

Our Spring meeting felt more like winter but we had a good turn-out today. I'm sure that 
warmer weather will be coming, right? 

Our 50/50 raffle (which has doubled in amount) was won today by Roger Morris. 

Our Treasury has grown to $77.00.

Some interesting facts came to Harry recently from Colin Dunham. He tells us that 
Whiting's Unit 3 came off the line 9 years ago March 26th. He also says it will always 
hold the longest  continuous service record for the State of Michigan for all generating 
types. Unit 1 is second in line. Whiting employees have a lot to be proud of.

We have recently heard that Dave and Laurie Krawetske are moving to Bloomingdale, 
MI to be closer to their son and grandchildren. Dave also underwent prostate surgery. 
He reports that the surgery went well and his doctor says the cancer was very 
contained. Dave will not need any kind of chemo, just regular blood tests. We wish them
both the very best in their new adventure.

I am very late in collecting yearly memberships. I am attaching a membership form, if 
you want to print it.  I will bring some with me next month, also. If you are not a lifetime 
member, you can fill it out and bring $10.00. I will send them all in together.

I also am attaching the 2025 scholarship application. The Forerunners give out several 
every year. It is the luck of the draw so everyone has a chance.

See you all next month, May 5, 2025  Cinco de Mayo!

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Homolka
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Our next monthly meeting will be Monday, April 7th at the Monroe Grill. See you then!

If you know any retirees from Whiting, please invite them to join us. 

            

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Homolka


